
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Executive Associate Dean Ed Adelson 
Federation of the Arts & Sciences 
114 University Hall 
CAMPUS 
 
May 27, 2008 
 
Dear Ed, 
 
Subcommittee A of the CCI is recommending approval of the proposed Interdisciplinary Undergraduate 
Minor in American Indian Studies. The committee members believe that the Minor will be a valuable 
contribution to the OSU curriculum.  
 
Allow me to provide you with a brief history of the review process thus far. The committee first reviewed 
the proposal on February 18, 2008. At that time, the Committee requested that some minor changes be 
made, e.g. clarifications, rewordings. Dr. Ballengee-Morris worked with Jessica Mercerhill to address the 
committee's questions and submitted the revised version on April 9, 2008. Subcommittee A unanimously 
approved the revised proposal on April 17, 2008. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like additional information. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Beth Hume 
Professor & Chair, Linguistics 
ASCCII, Subcmte A, Chair 
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